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Response to your official information request

Thank you for your official information request received on 23 August 2023 for "evidence
of any communication with the occupier/s since the date of your last request 29 October
2022." We have interpreted your request to mean any communication with-the occupier/s
regarding their illegal occupation.

There has been no communication between Toita Te Whenua Land Information New

Zealand (LINZ) and the occupier/s. Therefore, we are refusing your equest under section
18(e) of the Official Information Act 1982.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, plea e fe | freeto contact Kennie Critchlow —
kcritchlow@linz.govt.nz.

You have the right to seek an investigation-and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note, this response letter outlining our decision on your request, with your
personal details withheld, nd any attached documentation will be published on the
Toita Te Whenua Land Information New Zealand's website. This is likely to be published
by 31 October 2023.

Naku noa, na

A

Sonya Wikitera
Head of Crown Property
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